SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed site for diversion of 0.02342 Hectare of forest land for
laying of pipeline passing through survey No.5 of Basavanapura (v) and survey
No.15 of Kalkere(v), Anekal (T), Urban (D) Bannerghatta Division (from existing
pipeline to Nimhans in Sakalavara Village) in favor of Assistant Executive
Engineer, Bangalore Water Supply & Sewerage Board,(BWSSB), South-Village-

1 subdivision, Bangalore.

The Proposal No.FP/KA/WATER/ 153757 /2022 was inspected personally
by me on 03/03/2023 along with Range Forest Officer and Deputy Range

Forest Officer, Anekal Range. The area required is bare minimum.

The laying of water pipeline does not pass through any Reserve Forest/
Minor Forest/ Sec-4 Forest/ Village Forest/ Deemed Forest of Bangalore Urban
division. The alignment passes through non-forest area i.e.Sy.No.36, 37, 38 of
Kalkere Village and survey No. 71, 72,73, 74, 76, 78, 70, 60, 59, 79, 56, 84,
85 of Sakalavara village of Anekal Taluk.

In light of the above, the proposal for diversion of 0.02342 hectare of non

forest land in Bangalore Urban division may be accepted.
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